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Welcome to Watercare Waikato first monthly snapshot. This is a brief update of works 
that Watercare has been involved with in the Waikato District. 
 

Te Kauwhata Wastewater Treatment Plant Project 
 
The next step for the Te Kauwhata area is to confirm the discharge option for the newly 
constructed wastewater treatment plant. A very positive community meeting was held 
on the 12th June 2024. Discussions are continuing with residents and stakeholders as to 
which of the options will be the best choice for the future.  
 

 
 
 

Cambrae Road Stormwater Project 
 
The Cambrae Road Stormwater project in Raglan is complete, and the application to lift 
the abatement notice will be submitted this month.  The new culvert is operational and 
had its first real tests with two rain events without any concerns. 



 

Raglan CCTV Project 
 
The Raglan CCTV project and the associated remedial works have wrapped up. The 
completion of over 90% of the Raglan network has been surveyed (noting the exclusion 
of wastewater lines with an age of 8 years or less). The remedial works program 
identified more than 20 patches that required repairs. 
 
Examples of type of faults found during the CCTV inspections   
 

 
Overgrown vegetation 

 

 
Cracked pipes 

 

 
CCTV view after pipe repair 

 



 

 

Raglan Wastewater Treatment Plant 
 
 
Raglan wastewater treatment plant reactor tank base is completed, and construction of 
the walls are well underway. The plant construction is on track for the completion in 12 
month – June 2025 
 

 
 
 

Te Kauwhata Reservoirs 
 
Reservoir 1 in service, demolition of the old timber reservoir is being planned. 
Reservoir 2: The wall panel installation is underway, with the concrete pour (cast-in-situ 
/poured-in-place) starting.  Fabrication of the precast roof tee beams has started. 
 

 


